Southern Concepts Restaurant Group, Inc.
3001 PGA Blvd, Suite 305
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410

March 28, 2023

OTC Markets
Attn: Compliance Department

Re: Reporting of non-shell status

Please accept this memo as notification that Southern Concepts Restaurant Group, Inc., formerly

a shell company, is requesting to change its status as a shell company to an operating company
effective immediately.

The company on March 1, 2023, started a new division focused on Executive training, consulting
and coaching and signed a contract with its first client. The company will continue to pursue more
clients and use this consulting arm to effectively interview companies in determining if they would
be possible merger candidates.

The signing of this client on March 1, 2023, would make the effective date that the Company is
no longer a shell company.

The reason for the late notice is because | had thought that we had time to report this in our
annual report that is due on March 31, 2023. | was informed a few hours ago that this had to be

done today.

Regards,

Ross DiMaggie CEO



